Carillon To Be Dedicated

The 35-bell carillon given to Seabury Western Seminary, Evanston, by Mrs. Laurance H Armour and her son, Laurance H. Jr., as a memorial to the late

H. Jr., as a memorial to the late Laurance H. Sr., will be dedicated at 3 pm. tomorrow.

The Rt. Rev. Stephen E. Keeler, president of the sem-

Keeler, president of the seminary's board of trustees and Episcopal bishop of Minnesota, will make formal acceptance. A half-hour concert of carillon, organ and choir music will follow.